
30 January 2024 
 
Dear  
 
ATISN 20071 - Rhosygilwen Mansion solar farm 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 11 January 2024.  You asked for the 
following information about Rhosygilwen Mansion’s solar farm: 
 
1. Who paid for the solar farm and who owns it? 
2. What government grants or loans (if any) were made available and how much? 
3. Where does the electricity generated go and who are the beneficiaries? 
4. How much electricity is generated? 
5. What is the purpose of the solar farm? 
 
Our response 
Following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have established the 
information you require is not held by the Welsh Government.  However, some of the 
information you have requested is already in the public domain. You may find the 
following  webpage Our Story - Western Solar, of interest.   
 
Next steps 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales. 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner at:  Information 
Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  
However, the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it has 
been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwesternsolar.org.uk%2Four-story%2F&data=05%7C02%7CEnergyPolicyMailbox%40gov.wales%7Cefcbab7c943a4093e71908dc15c38ab1%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638409176780973796%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6MVoZikfa7VNGsic86V2vfXwiY1KE%2Fbsll7hpMgqSGM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

